

1

International Baccalaureate World Schools Primary Years, Middle Years, and Diploma Programmes

April 2, 2020

Dear Stockton Collegiate Families,

In accordance with the recommendation of the San Joaquin County Office of Education, Stockton Collegiate will remain closed through the end of the 2019-20 school year. Superintendent Mousalimas' recommendation is based on direction from Governor Newson and Tony Thurmond, the State Superintendent of Public Instruction, and was made in consultation with San Joaquin County Public Health Officer Dr. Maggie Park.

Distance learning will be provided through the remainder of the school year.

For PYP students, the transition to distance learning is in process. Administrators, coordinators, and teachers have been working this week to prepare the shift from enrichment activities to distance learning. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we communicate the details of what distance learning looks like.

For MYP and DP students, distance learning will continue with refinements and adjustments deemed necessary as we continue to participate in education in a new manner that is being implemented on the shortest of timelines. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as initial challenges have been worked through this week.

Continue to watch ManageBac for updates and directions. Coordinators and your child's teachers will be reaching out with directions.

Scott Luhn

Sincerely

Head of School

Phone: 209-390-9861 Fax: 209-390-9862